
Agenda Item: 5e

Agenda Topic: Centerline Charter Corporation Transportation Contract 2024-2025
Meeting Date: December 10, 2024
Contact Person: Shari Thompson

Background:

This is a renewal of the previous year’s contract, reflecting a contract rate increase of 14% 
from the 23-24 school year, per the two-year bid submitted in March 2023.

Midday buses are no longer used and have been replaced with additional route time to regular 
school buses for vocational and early childhood programs. This change provides cost savings, 
along with other minor adjustments to contract terms, resulting in an overall price increase of 
11%.

The contract is for 50 buses plus 10 buses that are required to provide inter-district 
transportation to students attending Harambee Elementary.

The contract is structured for a traditional in-person school year.

The district is planning on issuing a formal Request for Proposal for transportation services in 
the upcoming months. That process will be shared at a future board meeting under financial 
updates.

Recommendation:

It is recommended that the board approve the transportation contract with Centerline Charter 
Corporation for the 2024-2025 school year as presented.
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